
NOTICE 

PROPOSED AMENDMENTS TO LOCAL BANKRUPTCY RULES 

 

Pursuant to the authority of the district court as provided in Rule 9029 of the Federal Rules 
of Bankruptcy Procedure, the United States Bankruptcy Court for the Northern District of Ohio 
has drafted proposed amendments to the Local Bankruptcy Rules.  The proposed amendments can 
be found on the Rules and Procedures menu of the court’s website at www.ohnb.uscourts.gov. 

Any comments to the proposed rule changes must be submitted no later than March 8, 
2022.  Comments may be mailed or emailed to the court.  Emailed comments should be sent to 
Josiah_Sell@ohnb.uscourts.gov; your comments may be included in the body of your email 
message or on a separate attached document.  

 

 

       Josiah C. Sell 

       Clerk 

 

Date of Issuance: January 7, 2022 
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